
 

October 08, 2015 

 

Hi Madhu, 

I want to thank you for the excellent job you did in selling my mom’s house at 579 Halkirk St., 

Santa Barbara, CA.  With her passing and me living out of town I was very stressed. You made 

this so simple! You handled cleaning and small repairs that were necessary to get the house sold.  

I would recommend you to anyone that is interested in listing their home. You were diligent in 

keeping me appraised of the status and also got more money for the house than we anticipated!!  

Thank you from the bottom of my heart. I also made a new friend in Santa Barbara and we will 

look you up whenever we get a chance to come to S.B. again.     

Sincerely, 

Mark McKay 


